
Delivering for 
Swan Hills

Jessica Shaw and the 
McGowan Government are

My Electorate Office is open 
Mon-Thurs, 9-5pm & Fri, 9-4pm

Unit 5/38 Main Street
Ellenbrook WA, 6069

9296 7688

jessica.shaw@mp.wa.gov.au

Jessica Shaw MLA

2021 was a difficult year for many in our community 
- it started with the devastating Wooroloo bushfires, 
and the uncertainty of COVID-19 didn’t make things 
easier. While many plans were upended, and loved 
ones separated by distance, the resilience of our 
community has shone through. We are always 
stronger working together, and the spirit shown by 
everyone in the Swan Hills Electorate this past year 
was second to none. 

Since the 2021 election, the McGowan Government 
has continued to focus on protecting the health 
and wellbeing of everyone in our state, while 
simultaneously maintaining some of the best 
economic outcomes in the country.  

In addition to my work representing our local 
community last year, I began a new role as a 
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Parliamentary Secretary. I now support Minister 
McGurk, working in Child Protection, Women’s 
Interests, Prevention of Family & Domestic Violence and 
Communities.

I am very proud of how our community has continued 
to work together to keep WA safe during the COVID-19 
pandemic. Let’s continue our great work and ensure 
that we ‘Roll Up for WA’.

If I can be of any assistance, you can contact my office 
on 9296 7688 or drop into my office to say hello!

Warm regards,

A Message from Jessica Shaw MLA - Your local representative in the State Parliament

MEMBER FOR SWAN HILLS
Jessica SHAWMLA

Commitment for Community Hub
I’m proud to have fought for $3.5million towards 
a new Community Hub here in Ellenbrook!

Our sporting and community groups help create a 
more vibrant, inclusive and connected community. 
It’s been a privilege to support so many of our 
local groups as the Member for Swan Hills. 

Working with the City of Swan and our 
community, we’ll develop the spaces our groups 
need, in an accessible location. Particular thanks 
to Ellenbrook Men’s Shed for their advocacy on 
this project! 

I’ll shortly release details about our next steps - 
watch this space!!

Ellenbrook Mile - Chat & Connect 

It was great to drop-in to the one year celebration for 
Ellenbrook Mile’s Chat & Connect, with Candidate for 
Hasluck, Tania Lawrence! 

I love supporting Ellenbrook Mile and their community 
programmes that help promote the physical, mental 
and social wellbeing of our community.

Thank you Ellenbrook Mile for inviting me to your 
games afternoon, and congrats Tania Lawrence for 
beating me at Mah-Jong...a well deserved win! 

I look forward to seeing more great initiatives by our 
flourishing community groups, right here in Ellenbrook.
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Out and about in Swan Hills:

I’m passionate about our TAFE system and the role it plays 
in creating opportunities for everyone.

That’s why I’m working as part of the McGowan Government 
to revitalise our TAFE sector. Our plan includes:

•	 $2.5 million for the METRONET Trade & Training Centre at 
Midland TAFE.

•	 $282 million to continue the TAFE fee freeze and reduced 
fee courses until 2025

•	 $95 million for vocational education and training (VET) 
career support in schools

•	 $32.4 million to employ 300 more apprentices and 
trainees as part of the WA Jobs Plan

•	 $29.8 million to create an additional 9,000 places at WA 
TAFEs for high school students

Investing in WA TAFE



METRONET Update:  

Supporting  the

Construction has started on the

ELLENBROOK YOUTH CENTRE!

ELLENBROOK TRAIN STATION!

ELLENBROOK MULTICULTURAL  FESTIVAL
The Inaugural Ellenbrook Multicultural Festival was 
an incredible show of community spirit, diversity, 
talent and dedication. 

With a beautiful display of music, dancing and art 
to go alongside some awesome food and drink, I 
was so proud to assist the organising committee to 
bring this amazing day together! Events such as this 
festival exemplify what makes our community so 
special - all backgrounds, cultures and walks of life 
coming together to celebrate both our uniqueness 
and togetherness. I can’t wait to get behind it again 
in November this year! 

Building important infrastructure for our youth is my 
top priority. 

As your local member, there is nothing more important 
to me than supporting the next generation. With 
so many young people here in Ellenbrook, the need 
for a dedicated space is undeniable. That’s why I 
fought for a $3.85 million commitment from the 
state government for this new facility - my proudest 
achievement yet! The new centre will include outdoor 
courts, a music studio, laundry facilities and more. 

I’m so excited to see it up and running soon! 

Work is now underway on our new train 
station.

The new station will be located south of The 
Parkway and west of Civic Terrace, and is set for 
completion in 2024. When complete, it will serve 
an estimated 8000 passengers a day, making it one 
of the busiest stations on the network and taking 
thousands of cars off our roads. 

I can’t wait to see it finished!

DELIVERING FOR OUR SCHOOLS
I’m committed to improving student 
outcomes in local schools across Swan 
Hills!

$325,000 for Ellen Stirling 
Primary School, for playground 
and shade sail upgrades, and new 
appliances for the canteen.

Introducing Clontarf Academy 
and the Gifted & Talented 
program into Ellenbrook 
Secondary College.

New fans and event marquee for 
Anne Hamersley Primary School. 

Science labs for Aveley North 
Primary School.

A sunsafe basketball grandstand, 
seating and a Parent and Child 
Centre at Arbor Grove Primary 
School.

Upgrades to play equipment and 
playground areas at Herne Hill 
Primary School. 

New shade sails, LED signage and 
new classroom block at Malvern 
Springs Primary School.

$500,000 for upgrades to the 
undercover area, and classrooms at 
Upper Swan Primary School. 

$4.2 million towards new 
classrooms and performing arts 
centre, and $25,000 for new shade 
sails at Aveley Secondary College.


